For: Annual Meeting 2018

EDUCATION COMMITTEE REPORT

Four applications were received this year for the NSAA Scholarship in the amount of \$1,000.

The decision was made to award the scholarship to: Elizabth Silveira who was graduating from Gloucester High School.

Elizabeth is attending the Art Institute of Chicago in the Fall and is an outstanding student and artist.

The Board of Trustees wish Elizabeth continued success in her artistic endeavors.

Respectfully submitted,

Bonnie Gray, Education Committee Chair